
Date: Mon, 5 Oct 2009 06:34:09 -0600
From: ORRG@SLRMC.ORG
To: d.rdrainagesystems@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: Paid in full & warranty papers

Dan,

Thank you for sending the scope of work documents and the receipt. 

I am impressed with how great your and your company have been to work
with! Every interaction, from the first call to your wife and
subsequent conversations with Chad and yourself, have been professional.
The work was done promptly and according to our scheduling needs and
within the times you said it would. Onsite, your crews seemed
professional, efficient and were non-intrusive. 

I will definitely be quick to recommend D & R Drainage systems to
anyone I know who may be having similar problems with their homes. 

Thank you,
Greg Orr


